
 

 

OFFICIAL NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

CITY OF LINDSTROM 

 

Thursday, October 19, 2023 

7:00 P.M. 
 

13292 Sylvan Avenue, Lindstrom, MN 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Lindstrom City Council will hold a public hearing on 

Thursday, October 19, 2023, at 7:00 p.m., at the Lindstrom City Hall to consider and 

take action on an interim ordinance establishing a moratorium within the City of 

Lindstrom. This moratorium would prohibit the sale, testing, manufacturing, 

cultivating, growing, transporting, delivery, and distribution of cannabis products, and 

the operation of any cannabis business, within the City of Lindstrom while Staff works 

with the City Attorney and State resources in order to establish appropriate framework 

for these products and uses in the City Code.  

 

Members of the public may participate in this public hearing in person at Lindstrom City 

Hall or written.  Written comments may be emailed to contactus@cityoflindstrom.us or 

may be sent via mail to Lindstrom City Hall (13292 Sylvan Ave, Lindstrom, MN 55045) 

prior to the meeting. Both oral and written testimony will be considered at the time of the 

hearing.  Any person with a desire to be heard with reference to this matter will be heard 

at this public hearing.  

 

 

 

Dan Undem 

City Administrator 
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